

Transitions for Youth
Institute for Families
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey
123 George Street, 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor
New Brunswick, NJ 08901
http://socialwork.rutgers.edu/InstituteForFamilies

May 23, 2014

Dear Mr. Greenagel:

On behalf of the Department of Children and Families and Rutgers University School of Social Work, we wish to thank you for presenting at the Adolescent Conference: Voices United for Youth—Visions of a Bettter Tomorrow on May 8, 2014.

We greatly appreciate the time that you took out of your busy schedule to join us and thank you for sharing your expertise with the Child Welfare staff, Resource Parents and young people in attendance. We consider the conference to have been a very successful event, and this is due in large part to the wonderful presenters that volunteered to share their time, energy, and insight.

Attached, you will find the results of the evaluations collected for your workshop(s).

We hope that you enjoyed participating in the conference, and welcome your involvement in future events.

Again, many thanks for your time and effort.

Sincerely,

Maureen Braun Scalera MSW, LCSW

Director, Office of Child Welfare Initiatives Rutgers University School of Social Work Institute for Families 55 Commercial Avenue, Suite 303

New Brunswick, NJ 08901

RUTGERS

Anthony Jimenez, MSW

Housing & Support Services Supervisor Office of Adolescent Services NJ Department of Children & Families 50 East State Street Trenton, NJ 08625



**Workshop Evaluation Results**Scores range from 1 (strongly disagree – low satisfaction) to 4 (strongly agree – high satisfaction).

Course	N The presenter demonstrated expertise: knowledge, skills & practice experience	The workshop materials improved my knowledge & skills	Overall, the workshop was a useful experience	The presenter was clear, concise, & organized; effective workshop	Youth & families will benefit from knowledge & skills gained during workshop
21st Century Drugs (PM)	26 3.81	3.77	3.81	3.77	3.77